
The Skill Development Cell along with the Computer Science Department of the college 

organised a workshop on Soft Skill as How to present effectively for a Job Interview on 21st 

May 2024. A group of 35 students from 2nd and 4th semester of all the three streams 

participated and were highly benefited with the workshop. A group of faculties from computer 

science department took the responsibility of delivering the materials to the students by taking 

help of both traditional and digital methods of learning. They were taught how to prepare and 

present themselves for a Job Interview. They were shown how to make their Resume, PPT 

presentation, communication skills etc. The students were very enthusiastic to learn and 

showed active participation throughout the session. After the completion Certificates were 
given to the students. In this way the above-mentioned cell successfully completed the event. 

 



 

 


